
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We are excited to announce new parenting resources available at the [Library Name]! Our goal is 

to support you in your parenting journey with a variety of tools and materials. 

New Resources Include: 

• Parenting books and guides 

• Workshops on child development 

• Storytime sessions for young children 

• Support groups for parents 

Join us for an introductory session on [Date and Time] to learn more about these resources and 

how they can benefit you and your family. 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact us at [Library Contact Information]. We look 

forward to seeing you! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Library Name] 


